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The Finance and Investment Cell, Aryabhatta College, in collaboration with the
Mexican Embassy in India, participated in the inter-university dialogue on
‘Mexico-India Global Role in a Post-COVID19 World’ an event that set up a
conversation between the youth of the two nations. FIC Aryabhatta was the sole
representative from the Delhi University at the event. 12 students from our society
participated in the Inter-University Dialogue.

Through the healthy exchange of ideas, an effort is being made to further enhance
the already friendly relations between the two countries. India and Mexico share a very
cordial and warm relationship. From the lush green Sierra Madre to the lofty Himalayas
many threads connect India and Mexico in a dynamic mesh of relationship, touching many
lives across both tries. As we move ahead into the third decade of this century, the countries
need to further deepen their relationship to a new level.
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Coming out of a pandemic, health has the potential to be one of the most important facets of
our shared relationship. India and Mexico have developed to be the regional hub of medical
tourism. Both countries can provide cheap yet the most professional medical and health



services for the neighbouring countries. This amazing feat can be achieved and further
deepened as the two countries share valuable expertise.

India and Mexico share a very long history of overcoming colonial powers, but unfortunately,
they are still denied their legitimate demand of an appropriate representation at the council
which is buried under the weight of archaic world order. Both the countries have a mutual
interest in free and open Indo-pacific and hence are natural partners in upholding the
rules-based order of the high seas.

Both the nations already host an extensive network of Innovation and Technology Industries
that are pioneers in their respective fields. A working collaboration between Bangalore, the
IT hub of India, and Guadalajara, the Silicon Valley of Mexico, can do wonders in creating
the next-gen innovation which can impact many lives.

The event helped the students from both nations share ideas and explore shared avenues to
deepen the relationship between the two nations. A contact group was formed for the
participants to constantly explore the culture of the two nations. The Embassy of Mexico
reaffirmed their long-standing understanding with FIC Aryabhatta and resolved to host more
such events for the students.



